
COMMITTEE ON HEALTH, HOSPITALS & HUMAN SERVICES

The Honorable Ray Fonseca
CHAIRMAN

35th Legislature of the U.S. Virgin Islands
Capitol Building, P.O. Box 1690

Charlotte Amalie, V.1. 00804
[340) 693-3577

Email: senatorrayfonseca@legvi.org

March 24, 2023

Mr. Darryl Smalls

Executive Director of Facilities and Corporate Development

Virgin Islands Government Health and Hospital Corporation
4007 Estate Diamond Ruby
Christiansted, St. Croix, U.S. Virgin Islands, 00820

Dear Executive Director Smalls:

Please be advised that due to circumstances beyond our control, the Committee on Health, Hospitals &

Human Services hearing previously scheduled for Wednesday, April 05. 2023, at 10:00 A.M. in the Earle

B. Ottley Legislative Hall on St. Thomas, is hereby rescheduled to Wednesday. May 03. 2023, at 10:00am.

in the Earle B. Ottley Legislative Hall.

Please submit your testimony to our office by 5:00pm. Friday, April 21. 2023. Written testimonies are

lo be seni via email to senatorrayfonseca(thlegvi.org.

I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused your organization.

Finally, if there are any questions or concerns, please contact my office and speak with my Chief of Staff,

Mr. Delvin D. Duggins. Sr., 340.693-3577 or email him at ddugginsdlegvi.org.

Thank you in advance for your participation.

Cordially,

Chairman, Committee on Health. Hospital & Human Services


